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Watts Remy

From: Collin Gerber <collin.gerber@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2019 6:03 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: In support of SB 927

Hello, 
 
I believe it is our duty as citizens of a modern era to respect and retain the physical legacies of decades past. Oregon, 
and Portland’s growing national reputation as a place that replaces history with high rise condos which make lots of 
money for a select few is not becoming, and if action isn’t taken soon, our local heritage will disappear.  Please support 
SB 927 
 
-Concerned citizen CG 


